

## Dear Parents,

As we enter March, we patiently wait for warmer weather to approach. Everyone is excited for more outdoor time, no more bundling, and the warm sun shining down on their smiling faces. February was a great month with lots of learning about numbers, colors, and spreading the love to everyone in the class!

Here is a glimpse of our February highlights:

<u>Dental week</u>- The whole class had a blast learning about foods that are good and bad for their teeth, using toothbrushes as paintbrushes, and learning the importance of keeping their mouths squeaky clean.

<u>Nursery Rhymes</u>-Everyone loved singing along to the songs and creating projects which brought those songs to life!

Throughout the month, we will continue to learn letters and numbers. We have also set aside time where each student will practice tracing their name. We will be celebrating Dr. Seuss' birthday by doing many crafts, reading many of his famous books and celebrating each day with something special. Also, we will discuss different types of weather and other great topics.

#### Here are the themes for March:

- Dr. Seuss, Weather, St. Patrick's Day, Jungle, Easter
- Letters: G, H, I, K, L
- Numbers: 6, 7, 8, 9, 10
- Shapes: Rectangle and shamrock
- Colors: Green, Grey

# Here are some important dates for this month:

- March Ist-5th: Celebration in honor of Dr. Seuss
- March 10th: Hero Day dress up as your favorite hero!
- March 17th: St. Patrick's Day Wear green!
- March 22<sup>nd</sup> 26<sup>th</sup>: Virtual carnival
- March 24th: outdoor Easter egg hunt
- March 29th April 2nd: NO SCHOOL

# Happy birthday to Lily and Benjil

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at <a href="mailto:kmvallarelli@gmail.com">kmvallarelli@gmail.com</a>.

### Best,

Ms. Vallarelli, Mrs. Jessica, and Mrs. Cipolla